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Hello. We the people of Oregon need you to scrap your Cap & Trade scam. This Governor has pushed too many
bills and measures through without the vote of the people. This bill will devastate the working class of Oregon. We
have too many taxes already.  Oregon does not want or need to be a leader in the area of climate change. Many of us
do not believe that climate change is caused by mankind. Kate Brown has implemented to many taxes on
Oregonians and it is killing us and destroying this once great state. Vote no on Cap & Trade. Thanks! Signed. The
Fed Up Blue Collar Workers of Oregon.


